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November 28, 2024 
 
 
Dear Family, 
 
Happy Thanksgiving! 
 
I wish all our brothers and sisters and all our families a Happy Thanksgiving. True Parents spent 
many decades in America, and though True Mother now spends most of her time in Korea, she 
is still celebrating Thanksgiving every year.  
 
This Thanksgiving, I reflect on how much we have to be grateful for. Our True Mother is doing 
well, she is focused on preparing for the Entrance Ceremony to the Cheon Won Gung Cheon Il 
Sanctum. Her excitement toward this historical moment is Heavenly Parent’s excitement, and 
it’s contagious.  
 
This week I shared with you two messages. If you missed either of them, you can find Building 
Homes where Everyone Feels Loved here, and Supporting our Children Toward the Blessing 
here.  
 
I have a great deal more to share with you. There are so many exciting developments and 
initiatives, and I will write again soon. But now, as we celebrate this all-American Holiday that 
transcends any background, let us be grateful for being a part of this great moment in all of 
history, when we can join True Mother in offering the long awaited temple to Heavenly Parent.  
 
Happy Thanksgiving again, 
 

 
Demian Dunkley 
Regional President, FFWPU-USA 
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Rev. Dunkley's Message: Building a Home Where 
Everyone Feels Loved 

November 26, 2024 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

Would you like to know how I truly feel? 

I'm sharing this video because I believe it touches on something we all long for-and something True 

Mother longs for-a culture that truly reflects the love, forgiveness, and grace of our Heavenly Parent. As a 

community, we've faced challenges, carried hidden bruises, and even questioned the journey at times. But 

now, we stand in a new era, ready to build something greater. 

In this video, I suggest how we can change our mindset to create a culture that heals, uplifts, and unites 

us. It's not about being perfect but about being honest, present, and creating space for love to flourish in 

our families and communities. Together, we can create the movement we've always hoped for-a place 

where everyone feels they belong. I hope you enjoy the message. 

With love and gratitude, 

Demian Dunkley 

Regional President, FFWPU USA 
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Rev. Dunkley's Message: Supporting Our Children 
Toward the Blessing 

November 27, 2024 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

True Mother is really excited about the upcoming Cosmic Blessing in Korea on April 12, 2025. She has said 

that this will be an historic blessing as it is associated with the Cheon Won Gung Entrance Ceremony and 

the start of a new era. Furthermore, this time there will be a special grace offered to all, so there is really 

no one who will not be qualified to attend. 

YOUR ACCOUNT 

I've been reflecting on what it means for us, as parents, to help our children take steps toward the blessing. 

It's one of the most significant decisions they'll ever make, shaping their future and their connection to 

God's ideal. As parents, we want nothing more than to see our children happy, fulfilled, and living with 

purpose, and guiding them toward the blessing is one of the most meaningful ways we can support them. 

At the same time, we know that this decision can feel overwhelming for our young people. They may 

wonder, "Am I ready? What if I make a mistake? Am I still qualified? How do I know this is the right time?" 

Many are genuinely interested but hesitant to take the first step. 

This is where we, as parents, play such an important role. We don't need to have all the answers or make 

the process perfect. What matters most is that we're present-listening to their thoughts, offering 

encouragement, and creating an environment where they feel supported. Sometimes, it's as simple as 

starting a conversation or spending time praying together. 

True Mother has encouraged us to create an environment where our children feel safe to explore their path 

to the blessing. One way we can do this is by setting aside regular, sacred time to connect with each of our 

children individually-time to pray, talk, and listen with an open heart. 

In my own family, I've seen how these moments of connection can deepen our relationships. Even when the 

conversations don't go perfectly, they build trust and help us move forward together. It's a simple but 

powerful way to show our children that we are with them every step of the way. 



< 

Every family's journey is unique, and there's no single right way to approach this. But I believe that by 

showing our love and interest, we can make the path toward the blessing less intimidating and more joyful 

for our children. 

Thank you for walking this journey together as one family under Heaven. 

Click this link to access the HJ Blessing Guide Link to https://bfm.familyfed.org/hj-blessing-guide 

With love and gratitude, 

Demian Dunkley 

Regional President, FFWPU USA 
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